Appendix 2 — photos.

See email attachment or USB stick as applicable.
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Lawrance, Heidi: WCC

From: (Rosemary Hook <rosemary@roberthaok.f25coms)

Sent: 30 May 2017 13:45

To: Lawrance, Heidi: WCC

Cc: (icensing@westminstercab.org.uk; Roby
Subject: Union Bar

Dear Heidi

I attach two photos from last week - the first from Thursday evening and the second from Friday. The Friday photo is the first
tim attempt to control customer overflow.

Incidentally the sign on the outer edge of the pavement made reference to the extent of the licensed premises being at the kerb
line. This is not the case, the licence covers the terrace only not the pavement beyond it or any part of the car park.

I do also have a couple of short videos which demonstrate noise levels but these seem to be too big to send.

Kind regards

Rosemary




